HARVARD EXPLORATION & DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
TELEPHONE ‘505 623-1581 . P. O. BOX 936 . ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 8820)

July 21, 1975

Mr. John L. Ames

Natural Gas Pipeline Company of America
P. 0. Box 638

Lovington, New Mexico 88260

Re: Harvard Exploration & Development
Corporation #1 Mobil Federal Com.
1980' FSL & 1960' FWL Section 7
* T7-20-S, R-25-E, Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ames:

In regard to our recent meeting in the field and subsequent phone call
concerning the captioned well Jocation, this letter requests your approval
for Harvard Exploration & Development Corporation to build a six inch
caliche pad over your four inch lateral gas line and right-of-way which
runs East-West fifty feet north of our staked location. The enclosed
location plat and equipment diagram shows the location of your line in re-
Jation to our proposed pad and rig set-up. There will be no fixtures or
equipment, permanent or temporary, located over your gas line. Also the
reserve pits will be located on the south end of the pad, over a hundred
feet from the line. We understand the gas 1ine is buried approximately
three feet below the surface so we will not excavate over the line. MWe
propose to keep the area open for any pipeline work that personnel of Natural

Gas Pipeline Company of America need to perform.

If this is agreeable with you please sign one copy of the letter,returning
jt to us at the above address. Thank you. :

Very truly yours,

William J. LeMay
Vice President
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APPROVAL GRANTED:
Natural Gas Pipeline Company of America
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